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1. Welcome, introductions, apologies
Douglas welcomed all to the meeting. Apologies were duly noted.

2. Minutes of previous meeting
The minutes were agreed as an accurate record of the meeting.
3. Matters arising

AANPE position statement – the final version was agreed, Dave to put on web site. Action Dave
Repository of abstracts – Dave will circulate the template again, everyone to send an example: Action Dave and all committee members

RCN ‘Guide to advanced nursing practice, Advanced Nurse Practitioners and programme accreditation’ - no feedback as yet.
AANPE fringe meeting, RCN Congress, 13th - 17th May 2012, Harrogate - Claire has been working with Jenny Aston, awaiting further advice.
Abstract for AANPE workshop, ICN INP/APNN conference 20th – 22nd August 2012, London.   Chris is planning to submit a workshop proposal. Action Chris.  The abstract submission deadline has been extended to Jan 6th 2012.  Reviewers include Hilary and Dave – Siobhan, Claire and Douglas are also willing – Linda to inform chair of scientific committee.  

Book commission – chapter authors allocated, work on-going. 
4. Educating AHPs for advanced practice

Hilary raised an issue that has recently arisen in Bournemouth as they seek to include AHPs in advanced practice programmes.  Experience across the country was discussed.  Although there are some tensions at the conceptual/policy level, multi-professional programmes are working well ‘on the ground.’
5. Portfolio working group

The AANPE portfolio workshop to take place at the RCN Advanced Nurse Practitioner Forum conference tomorrow, December 10th.  Chris, Sue and Linda met in Birmingham to plan the workshop.  Chris went through the powerpoint presentation, feedback given.  Linda had sent Dave some resources for the web site - please could committee members check and add further documents.  Action: all committee members  http://www.aanpe.org/TheANPPortfolio/tabid/1420/language/en-US/Default.aspx 
6. 2012 AANPE seminar, March 2nd, Birmingham City University

A ‘save the date’ message has been sent out.  Jessica Corner has agreed to speak - Douglas is working on the draft programme and will circulate.  Action Douglas.  The venue is still to be confirmed, but likely to be City North Campus (Perry Bar). 

We will propose a name change to ‘UK AANPE’ at the AGM. 

Hilary has agreed to handle registration again this year, and also the committee elections (Action: Linda to send the forms).    

The committee noted that Georgina is not going to stand for re-election due to work commitments.  We are all grateful for her contribution – Douglas to write to her on behalf of AANPE.

7. Finance Report

The bank balance remains healthy, at around £2000.  We discussed ways of advertising to non-member HEIs.  Chris agreed to talk to a colleague on COD re. circulating a flyer.  Action Chris
12. Date and time of next meeting

AGM 2nd March 
Friday 27th April, 11:30 am – 3 pm, City University, London
Friday6th July, 11:30 am – 3 pm, City University, London
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